

Shields meeting 2/21/23

Jay

-Treasury Report Approved

Steve

-Secretary Approved

Teb

-Rule Change - qualifying helmsman - Rich discussion

Eric

-Daniel Island - postponed for 1 year

Rich

-Great Lakes - Larchmont, no answer

Ron

-Jay backup

John

Mike Toppan

New Captains fleet

Tom

Tom Evans

Lee

2 under 30 teams - 4-5 boats

Ken

Foundation - Eric

Doug

-Written proposals are requested

Luiza

-BB# for Larchmont Jr. Crew - Doug take care

-Date for race (Doug) by end of week

-Email - outline / sections

-Luiza - Marina Nationals

-Docs due in June

Fleet

Doug - Graduate of Charleston - excited to campaign #1923

Nob

Tom - No

Tonic - racing starts

Steve - EYC July 14-16

Ron - Preparing Rosters / North V. seminar, June 14-16

John - ice is off the bay

Lee - hibernation

Jay - set schedule.

Cwide

Photonis - MRE

Kewitt → EPC

→ NI /